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Dear CEO,

Women in the Financial and Banking Sector 2015

Further to CBB’s recent circular (EDCS/05/2015), kindly find attached the logo to be
used for the remainder of 2015 to support the “Women in the Financial and Banking
sector’ theme of this year’s celebrations of Bahraini woman’s day.

We would ask that you utilize this logo where possible, including on your website and
electronic communications.

We thank you for your cooperation and support of this year-long event.

For further details please contact Shaikha Nayla Ali Al Khalifa, Head — External
Communications, on +973 17547360, 17547374 nayla@cbb.gov.bh.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Huda H. Al paskati
Executive Director-Corporate Services
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